Hello Historic Watson Park Neighbors,
                Due to the recent concerns around the coronavirus, the WPNA Board has cancelled the WPNA meeting on March 18th.  We feel like this is the best decision for our community and will plan to have our next meeting on May 20th at 6:00pm at the Raphael Health Center.  For more information regarding the coronavirus, please visit the following sites:

World Health Organization
https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/

Indiana’s Novel Coronavirus Response
https://www.in.gov/coronavirus/

                Additionally, we have received messages from neighbors that would like to volunteer to pick up food and supplies for anyone in the neighborhood.  If you are one of these people, regardless of the reason, please feel free to call, text, or email any one of the volunteers below:

                Catherine Hope Sullivan
                781-354-0175
                chsullivan@bsu.edu

                Jennifer Henderson Wirt
                jennifer.wirt@tabpres.org

                Sarah Koch
                317-409-4493
                spkoch@gmail.com

                Domonick Beard
                702-788-0962
domonickbeard@gmail.com

Logan Wechter
317-501-7754
lswechter@gmail.com

Sincerely,
Logan S. Wechter
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